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  NMDOT invites public input on First Street (U.S. 285) 
ADA Enhancement Project on Thursday, February 28, in 

Artesia 
 
Artesia – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) will be holding a public 
information meeting on Thursday, February 28, at Artesia City Hall, 511 West Texas, in Artesia to 
discuss an ADA enhancement project scheduled along First Street (U.S. 285) from Hermosa Drive to 
Richey Avenue.  
 
An Open House will be held from 6:00 to 7:30 p.m.  The public meeting will provide an opportunity for 
the public to meet with NMDOT staff and ask questions about plans for the ADA enhancement work.  
Enhancement work will include minor geometric modifications, ADA ramps and other miscellaneous 
work to bring intersections in ADA compliance.   
 
NMDOT is seeking public input to help recognize and address any concerns regarding the proposed work.  
The NMDOT invites public input, which can be submitted to Matthew Grush, Technical Support 
Engineer, at (575) 637-7272 or matthew.grush@state.nm.us.  Written comments may be mailed to:  
Matthew Grush, Technical Support Engineer, New Mexico Department of Transportation District Two, 
P.O. Box 1457, Roswell, New Mexico, 88202. 
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 

 
 

mailto:matthew.grush@state.nm.us
mailto:manon.arnett@state.nm.us

	Press Release

